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CALLING ALL ROADRUNNERS...

We have spiritwear for all of your needs!

For a limited time, an exclusive website has been established for all your Roadrunner needs.
Simply go to https://ravinespirit2023.itemorder.com/ and in one simple step you can pick your

favorite maroon or gray items, pay by credit card and you can show off that school pride by
mid-November.

The sale will run from October 23, 2023 to November 6,2023

YOU CAN GO TO THE PTO WEBPAGE OR FACEBOOK PAGE TO USE HYPERLINKS

OR SCAN THE QR CODE

THANK YOU FOR SHOWING YOUR RAVINE DRIVE PRIDE AND SUPPORTING YOUR PTO

*Please note all items will be processed together after the November 6th deadline and will be

delivered 3-4 weeks later.
- *Purchased items will be sent home with all students once all orders are received.

QUESTIONS??? Feel free to contact Katrina Crane at ravinedrivespiritwear@gmail.com



